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Welcome to our newsletter,

With the end of the 2017 Winter season nearly completed and the 2017/18 summer season to begin in term 4, I would like to take this oppurtunity to thank our junior and senior players whom have represented the basketball club over the past 12 months and best of luck to those of you entering finals in a couple of weeks.   


We are having a Family Day/Presentation Day  with our Annual General Meeting (AGM) this year on Sunday the 17th September 2017, from Midday to 3pm at Lakeside Stadium, Salesian College, Rupertswood.

All committee positions are up for election so if you would like to nominate for a position or would like to know more about the committee, please contact David Tweedly on 0418 999 115 or David Mott on 0413 427 904  or speak to Doug or Mandy Bell, Greg Purcell, Julie McSwiggan, Neale Fleming, Rachel Travers, Sharon Dale or Tammie Marriott.

Merchandise will be on display and available for ordering. 

Can I just remind you that the scorers are responsible for the score sheet and not the referees as I’m getting complaints from coaches and parents alike that they are losing 2-3 mins of game time at the start of their game. I thank for your co-operation.

Thank you

David Tweedly
President
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